
SIT Minutes: February 2017 

Members Present 
Admin – Mike Mobley 
Media – Jennifer Roberson 
Title 1 – Debbie Efird 
K – Laura Turpin 
1st – Hannah Clark 
2nd – Brandi Bell 
3rd – Susan Kimball 
4th – Barry Rymer 
5th – Sherry Hubbard 
Parents: Allison Hines, Tracy Morrison 

Items Discussed: 

1.  Title 1 School Compact 
 Debbie Efird gave each grade level a copy of the compact for   
 review. Please discuss at your grade level meeting and make   
 changes. We are required to make a yearly change, so please   
 pass along any changes to Debbie Efird. 

2.  Retention Letters/Honor Roll 
 Please be aware that if students are considered for retention   
 they should not be on the honor roll. Assignments can be    
 modified but assessments need to be on grade level. 

3.  Student Dismissal on Playground Side Parking Lot 
 It has been mentioned that some parents are parking inside the   
 gate in the afternoon for student pickup. If you notice this will   
 you please report it to Mr. Mobley. If students are going to After  
 School and then  being picked up that falls within our guidelines.  
 We want to make sure it is not a short cut to avoid the car rider  
 line as well as a safety concern for those students. 

Respectfully submitted: Sherry Hubbard, SIT Chair 


